
 

July 07, 2022 

MESSAGE TO MEMBERS 
New LTFN Manager of Public Works 

 

Beginning July 6, 2022, Barry Seymour has been assigned and accepted the LTN Manager of 

Public Works responsibility. 

 

Some of you may recall, in past years, Public Works department was under the Lands 

Department, LTFN moved this responsibility back to the Lands Department under Barry 

Seymour’s authority. 

 

This move should bring more management stability to this department in terms of 

community services to be delivered, budgeting, planning, accountability etc. 

 

We expect to see immediate improvements and efficiencies under Mr. Seymour’s 

management leadership. 

 

Executive Director Joe Gosnell  

 


